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Dear Sport friends, 
 
Firstly, A Happy New Year to you all for 2023. EFRA wish you well and hope for a prosperous racing year! 
 
 
It has come to our attention that after talking with drivers and manufacturers that the rules implemented 
within The EFRA GP Series in 2022, were not as successful as EFRA would have liked, mainly due to the lower 
numbers, the drivers would prefer the previous format. 
 
As we cannot change the rules until the AGM in November 2023 we have decided to go back to the original 
format and run with EFRA Regulations. 
 
To do this we have to change the GP Series to be held in Leno Italy, and Lostallo Switzerland into  
INTERNATIONAL RACES for 2023. 
 
With certainty, the proposals to change the rules will be delivered at the AGM 2023 to secure the future of 
EFRA GP’S. 
 
We hope we can rely on your understanding, and continued support in doing what is best for the drivers. 
 
Thank you for your attention, and please inform all interested Parties. 
 
Myself and Julie are here for any queries. 
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EFRA Section Chairman 1/8th IC on road  EFRA Section Chairman 1/10th 200mm IC on Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


